
Professional Notice 
To: Pharmacists, Pharmacy Managers 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date: April 27, 2020 

Re: Clinical Practice Consultant Service 

As the NSCP works with its health system partners to implement care delivery solutions during COVID-19, now 
more than ever you are being asked to make full use of your prescribing authority to resolve your patient’s drug-
related needs. We recognize that this has been challenging, and that some pharmacists may find it helpful to 
consult with someone when a clinical situation creates uncertainty.  

The NSCP is pleased to let you now that a new service is now available to support you in your clinical decision-
making when prescribing for renewals, therapeutic substitution, and adaptations. Please see the brochure for 
more information about how to register for and access this clinical practice consultant service, 

(Note: please continue to contact the NSCP directly for all regulatory questions related to Standards of Practice) 

Thank you for continuing to bring your best in meeting the needs of your patients during the COVID-19 pandemic, 

Sincerely 
Beverley Zwicker 

https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Brochure_ClinicalConsultantPharmacist.pdf
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